Principal: Richard Spencer



t: 01353 667763

e: office@elycollege.co.uk w: www.elycollege.com

6th January 2017

To: Parents and Carers of Year 11 Students

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 11 'Meet the Tutor'

We would like to invite you to a Year 11 'Meet the Tutor' event on Tuesday 17th January. This will be an opportunity for you to discuss your child's progress and forecast grades with the Form Tutor and determine ways in which support can be provided, moving forwards. Form Tutors will be contacting you to arrange 15 minute appointments between 5pm and 6pm.

There will also be a presentation from the core subjects – English, Mathematics and Science – that will confirm specification content, a breakdown of examinations and their weighting and also advice on how to support your child to revise. This will take place between 6pm and 6.30pm in the Assembly Hall.

Finally, all subjects will be represented to discuss any further questions you might have about revision and preparing for examinations. This will take place between 6.30pm and 7pm in the Dining Hall.

Should you have any questions about this event, please don't hesitate to contact me at the College.

Yours faithfully

Mrs R Mustill

Achievement Leader - Year 11

















